
CITY OF NORTH OAKS
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

CONCERNING RENEWAL OF 

COMCAST CABLE TELEVISION FRANCHISE ORDINANCE

The City of North Oaks, Minnesota (the “City”), through the North Subur-
ban Cable Commission has informally negotiated a cable television franchise 
with Comcast of Minnesota, Inc. (“Comcast”).

The City, will open a public hearing on the Franchise Ordinance on Oc-
tober 12, 2017 at 7:00 p.m.  The public may be heard at the North Oaks 
Community Room, located at 100 Village Center Drive, Room 150. For any 
questions regarding the public hearing, the public may contact City Hall at 
651/792-7750.

The purpose of the public hearing is to afford the public adequate notice 
and the opportunity for comment on the cable television franchise ordinance.  
A copy of the cable television franchise ordinance can be found on the City 
web site, www.cityofnorthoaks.com under Ordinances, or obtained at City 
Hall.
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